
Mr. Jeff Rhoades: 

 

I am writing against SB 941 and your rush job to get it through so underhandedly.  

 

It is harassment of law abiding citizens and totally a miserable proposal to make peoples lives 

difficult! 

 

We are sick of governments attempts to discard the Constitution of the U.S. and impose your will 

over our lives! 

 

Ted Boatsman 

Lebanon, Oregon 

 

  

 


